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President’s Message 

This week we have the P&C meeting for Term 2. It 
will be held on Thursday, 6th May at 7.30pm in the 
staff room. We had a great turn out last term and 
filled all the Committee positions. Come along to 
hear from Principal Kim McCormack and to share 
any ideas you might have. 

Don’t forget the Mother’s Day stall this 
week. It’s a great opportunity for the kids 
to practice their money handling skills 
and also raises some funds for the P&C.  

Cheers, 

Lisa  

P&C President 

Useful Links and emails 

 General P&C Information and email 

 Canteen email 

 Chess email  

 Music and Drama Scheme email 

 

Canteen 

Wed, Thurs & Fri 

(online only) 
 

Uniform Shop 

Tues, Wed & Thurs - 
3:00pm-3:15pm 
Every second Fri - 
9:00am-9:15am (odd wks) 

How to connect with the P&C 

To find out more about your P&C click here or send us an email. 

The P&C also has an email distribution list which we use to send information and occasional calls for help. To 

join the list please send us an email.  More information about what P&Cs do can also be found from the ACT 

Council of P&C Associations (the peak body of P&Cs in the ACT) or see www.actparents.org.au. 

 
 

The Uniform Shop is now open 

Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday from 3:00pm to 3:15pm 

each week and every second 

Friday (odd weeks) from 9:00am 

to 9:15am.  Please note the shop is 

currently cash only. 

http://www.hawkerps.act.edu.au/our_community/p_and_c
mailto:hawker-pandc@air.net.au
mailto:hawker-canteen@air.net.au
mailto:Amy.decorsey@gmail.com
mailto:HawkerMusicScheme@gmail.com
http://www.hawkerps.act.edu.au/our_community/p_and_c
mailto:hawker-pandc@air.net.au


Supporting our School & The Community 

The Entertainment Membership is 

back with a new App and Website.   

To order simply click here and we 

will automatically receive 20%  of 

each membership purchased.   

For further information regarding 

the Entertainment Membership, 

please contact Narell Majic or 

Sammi Sebbens

(narell.majic@hotmail.com or 

Sammisebbens@yahoo.com.au). 

Book Club 

Issue 3 of Book Club 

is out now.  Please 

place your orders 

by Friday, 7th May. 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/23n850

